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May 24, 2016 
 
 
 
Hello Lincoln Neighbors, 
 
On May 26th between the hours of 10am and 1pm, Kemper 
Place will be closed at Geneva Terrace to through traffic.  A 
crane will be onsite to help facilitate the installation of two 
exhaust fans for the Abraham Lincoln Elementary School.  
Parking will not be restricted, however, use of the West 
sidewalk in front of the school will be restricted.   
 
This work is quiet and will not cause any disturbance to the 
neighbors or students.  We are most grateful for your 
ongoing cooperation.   
 
As always, please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tina Harbin 
773-908-8972 
 
 


